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On 06th of June 2022, Department of Environmental Science, Government Degree College 

D H Pora in collaboration with NSS Unit GDC DH Pora and IQAC organized a seminar on the 

World Environment Day. Dr. Suhaib A. Bandh, Head Department of Environmental Science, GDC 

D.H. Pora, the resource persons on the occasion delivered a detailed talk on “Environmental 

Issues and Challenges: Is Conservation Imperative?”. He talked about the current scenario of the 

Global Environmental Issue, and conservation measures required to restore the ever degrading 

environement. He thoroughly connected the healthy environment with healthy life. Prof. (Dr.) 

Sharique Zahida Deva, Principal of the College, presided over the function by presenting opening 

remarks about the seminar. Dr. Nadiya Muzaffar, NSS Programme Officer moderated the program 

and Dr. Javaid Ahmad Dar, Head Department of Urdu proposed a formal vote of thanks. Mr. 

Munzir Ahmad, the Computer Application faculty member provided technical support for the 

program. The function was attended by the faculty members and students of the college. 
 

 

 

Sd/- 

Head  

Department of EVS 

 

 

Sd/- 

NSS  

Programme Officer 

 

 

Sd/- 

IQAC 

Coordinator 

 

mailto:principalgdcdhpora@gmail.com

